August 1, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Welcome to a new school year at Westside High School! I am thrilled to have your student enrolled in Introduction to Healthcare Science, an exciting and engaging course that will open their minds to the critical role public health plays in our everyday lives.
Throughout the school year, students will explore a wide range of public health topics that affect both local and global communities. From understanding how diseases spread to examining health disparities, environmental health, mental wellness, and the impact of policy and prevention programs—your student will gain a foundational understanding of how public health professionals protect and improve the health of populations.
One of the most exciting aspects of this course is that students will not only learn through traditional classroom methods, but also through interactive projects, real-world case studies, and community-focused discussions. They will be encouraged to think critically about current events and propose their own solutions to public health challenges—skills that are valuable no matter what future career path they choose.
I look forward to a meaningful and engaging year with your student. Should you have any questions or wish to learn more about the course, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
Thank you for your support, and here's to a successful and inspiring year ahead!
Warm regards,
Lesleigh C. Lee, LMSW, MPH, PhD
Instructor, Introduction to Healthcare Science
Westside High School
LeeLe@BOE.richmond.k12.ga.us

